
Dear First Grade Families,

ZM Schools has adopted a snow day make-up plan to replace
snow days with learning days. These learning days will be called
“WILD Days” (Weather Impacted Learning Days).

As a way to provide learning on these days, we have created a
“WILD Board” on the back of this sheet. Your child will need to
complete one WILD activity from each column. Students will be
given attendance credit for that school day, if they return their
“WILD Board” completed and signed by an adult.

If you have any questions your childs’ teacher will be available
by email or Seesaw throughout the day.

** The first emergency closing day is considered a “freebie” and
there will be no WILD activities required that day.**

Sincerely, The First Grade Team


